
Important Information 

RAJ BHAVAN GARDEN at Bhubaneswar shall remain open for the visit of public and 

school students as per the following details: 

 

 For GENERAL PUBLIC from 6th January, 2023 to 20th Januray,2023 (from 2.30 PM to 5.00 

PM) 

 Entry permission for general public is exclusively through mobile application 

‘RAJ BHAVAN GARDEN VISIT’ available on Google Play store.  

 For SCHOOL STUDENTS up to Class-X from 6th January’2023 to 20th January’2023, 

except on Sunday  (from 8.30 A.M. to 10.00 A.M.) only on the basis of written request 

from school authorities.  

 The school students should come in their school uniform and with school identity card and 

must be accompanied by adequate number of teachers and other employees of school. 

 For permission for visit of Raj Bhavan garden by school students, the school authorities 

concerned may send their request to the ADC to the Governor on email id-  

adc.odishagovernor@gmail.com 

 The request must contain the full name and contact details of the person under 

whose supervision, the students will visit Raj Bhavan garden, the date of the 

intended visit, number of students and teaching and non-teaching staffs of the 

school and such other details. 

 It may be noted that no request shall be entertained for meeting Hon’ble Governor during 

such visit.  

 The visiting students and their supervising persons will abide by the safety norms and 

regulations of Raj Bhavan security. 

 No food and beverage is allowed inside the Raj Bhavan campus during such visit. 

 The Raj Bhavan authorities shall not be responsible for any mishaps, accidents or any 

injuries to the school students or their supervising persons during their visit to the garden.  

 The visitors are requested to abide by the Covid-19 related advisories of the Govt. of 

Odisha and Bhubaneswar Municipal Corporation, if any. 

 The Raj Bhavan authorities reserve their right cancel or withdraw- at any time - any 

permission so granted to visit Raj Bhavan garden due to unavoidable circumstances. 
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